Park Lane Primary & Nursery School

Executive Head: Rob Litten **Deputy Executive Head:** Rachel Bains

Wednesday 19th November 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Reception Nativity 'Away in a Manger' Wednesday 4th December and Thursday 5th December 2019

We are pleased to invite you to the Reception Nativity 'Away in a Manger'.

The first performance will take place on Wednesday 4th December at 1.30pm. This performance is for parents with pre-school children and/or babies, or for parents who cannot make the second performance. We politely advise if a baby or toddler is unsettled during the performance please remove them from the school hall until they are much happier - thank you!

The second performance will take place on Thursday 5th December at 9.15am. We politely request that preschool children and babies do <u>NOT</u> attend this performance, as it will be recorded. The stars of the show should rightly be the children who have worked so hard to learn their lines and sing songs, and we would like them to be clearly heard on the video recording. Copies of this performance will be available to download from a secure site free of charge. Details of how to do this will be sent to you after the performance.

There is a maximum number of two tickets per performance for each child. To book your tickets, please visit https://Theparklane.parentseveningsystem.co.uk and log in with the following information:

Student's First Name Student's Surname Date of Birth information

The closing date for booking the tickets online is **Tuesday 3rd December**.

If you do not have access to the internet or experience any problems please contact the school office who will be happy to help you.

Please can all Reception children be brought to their classrooms at 8.30am on Thursday 5th December to enable the morning performance to start promptly. If your child is unwell on the day please inform the school office as soon as possible so that role changes can be made.

Finally, please complete the slip below indicating whether you are happy for your child to wear face paint/glitter.

Yours sincerely,

The Reception Team			
Reception Parental Permissions- please complete and return to your child's class teacher.			
Childs Name:		Class: .	
I give permission for my child to have face paints		glitter hair spray	
Signed:			Date: